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Presentation & 
Graduation 

2016  
 

 
 

Warm congratulations go to all of our 
Graduates, some of whom are pictured 

above with their qualifications - we wish them 
all every success in their future careers 
within the exciting hairdressing industry! 

 

This year, Annual awards of 2016  
went to: 

Apprentice of the Year: Harry Oldfield 
Most Dedicated Apprentice:  Hannah Duff 

Graduate of the Year: Bonnie Jardine 
NEW: Salon Award:The Most Apprentices:  

Village Way 
Pictured in clockwise order, below 

 
 

     
 

     

 

Red Carpet Event!  
The 10th Shears Academy Graduation event 
2016 was definitely one to remember – and 
possibly one of the best presentations ever! 

 

 
There was so much amazing creative planning 

and attention to detail put in by every single 
presenter, pictured below – wonderful work 
everyone, thank you for making the evening 

such a fabulous event! 
 

 
Red Carpet Presenters pictured above 

 

The evening was compared by Shears 
Apprentices Eloise and Harry, and hosted by 
Emma, Lead Assessor at Shears Academy. 
After introducing the Shears Team to the 
audience of employers, family, friends, we were 
treated to a fast paced catwalk show where 18 
Apprentices showcased their salon’s creative 
skills by presenting 19 models - yes, you read 
that right, Amy George of Claus & Co presented 
not one but two models on the Red Carpet at 
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The Warren, in Hayes!
 

The Red Carpet models, pictured below 
 

 
 

Voting was completely open to all this year, 
everyone was invited to vote for their favourite 
look after the event until midnight, Easter 
Monday on Shears Academy’s Facebook and 
Website – and the results are as follows: 
 

Winning presenters with the most votes: 
 

 

Level 2 Winner: Harry Oldfield/Elliot Gerred No.2 
 

Runner up:  Pria Hassan/Diamante No.18 
 

● 
 

Level 3 Winner:  Sabi Ali/Village Way No.10 
 

Runner Up: Amy McCormack/Gossip Sisters No.6 
▲ 

Congratulations to the winners, runners-up and 
their salons – thanks so much for your support! 
 

Just a little bit of a reminder about the legal stuff:    
 

                 N.M.W rates from Oct.15
 

Apprentice Rate: 16-18 and 19+ and within 1st 
year: £3.30p/h 

               Staff NOT on an Apprenticeship: 
16-17 = £3.87 p/hour   18-20 = £5.30 p/hour 

21 and over = £6.70 p/hour 
 

Employers do no longer have to pay NIC on any 
apprentice aged under 25 as of April 2016. 

Stay Healthy:       
 

http://www.hse.gov.uk/hairdressing/prevent.htm                                  

May Bank Holiday Break 
 

 

 
We will be closing to Apprentices for 1 week  

comm. Mon 30th May  to Mon. 6th June  
All term dates are on our Term Calendar which can 
be found on the Training Course tab of our website. 

  
 

 

As you’re all aware, OUR quality is driven by 
YOUR feedback – the Shears team were asking on 
the night and by phone after the event. You all 
enjoyed the fun of voting for your particular 
favourite model on Facebook and our website, and 
it was great having you like us, but the majority 
would love to celebrate the winners ON THE 
NIGHT – so next year, that is what we will do! 
Please let us know if you wish to be part of the fun 
next year; join us - take part, everyone is welcome!  
          

Thank you for your continued support, now and 
in the future - we KNOW you have a choice! 
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“We are all different so  diversity includes us all” 
 

 


